
Pre-operative Instructions for Elective 

Surgery 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We are writing to provide you with important information regarding your upcoming elective 

surgery scheduled for [Date of Surgery]. Please review the following instructions carefully to 

ensure your safety and the best possible outcomes. 

Pre-operative Instructions: 

• Fasting: Do not eat or drink anything after [Time] on the night before your surgery. 

• Medications: Please inform your doctor about all medications you are currently taking. 

You may be advised to stop certain medications before surgery. 

• Prepare for Surgery: Arrange for someone to drive you home after the procedure. It is 

important that you do not drive yourself. 

• Personal Items: Leave all valuables, including jewelry and large amounts of money, at 

home. 

• Clothing: Wear loose, comfortable clothing on the day of the surgery. 

Day of Surgery: 

On the day of your surgery, please arrive at [Arrival Time] at [Location]. Check-in at the 

reception desk and bring this letter with you. 

Contact Information: 

If you have any questions or concerns prior to your surgery, please feel free to contact our office 

at [Phone Number]. 

Thank you for your attention to these instructions. We look forward to seeing you on [Date of 

Surgery]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic/Hospital Name] 


